
 

 

 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

Room H-307      1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Water Storage Tank and Pump Station Construction Project for 

Fiscal Year 2024. 

 

The intended recipient is the National Pike Water Authority located at 5104 National Pike, Suite 

3 PO Box 10, Markleysburg, Pennsylvania 15459.  

 

This Drinking Water SRF project involves the construction of a 500,000-gallon water storage tank 

and a related pump station near the intersection of Route 40 and Chalk Hill Road, servicing parts 

of Wharton, Stewart, and Dunbar Townships. 

 

This project is a valuable use of taxpayer dollars because it will rural communities get access to 

clean, safe, and reliable potable water service and serve approximately 350 residences. 

 

This project has a federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 1452 of the 

Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

Very respectfully,  

 

 

  

 

Guy Reschenthaler  

 


